
Dear Family, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you about an important update 

regarding our family situation. 

After much consideration and reflection, [Partner 1's Name] and [Partner 2's Name] have decided 

to initiate a divorce. This was not an easy decision to make, and we want to assure you that it 

was reached with careful thought and respect for one another. 

We believe it is important to keep our extended family informed of this change. Our priority 

remains the well-being of [any children's names or family members involved], and we appreciate 

your understanding and support during this time. 

While we will be navigating this transition together, we kindly ask for your respect regarding our 

privacy and the sensitivity of this situation. We will communicate any further updates as 

necessary, but for now, we appreciate your love and support. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

With love, 

[Partner 1's Name] & [Partner 2's Name] 


